
Tuesday 13th May 2025
19:00 at the Melksham Campus

Are you a public transport user?  
All Welcome – not only welcome but encouraged to come!

* Changes to Public Transport for this summer
* also looking ahead and for people to join in with us

An extraordinary meeting!

Contact for this event – acting chair of
Melksham Transport User Group (MTUG) - Graham Ellis

07974 925 928 or graham@sn12.net or see

 https://www.mtug.org.uk

The Melksham Transport User Group thanks Melksham Town Council and 
Melksham Without Parish Council for their grant support. We are members of 
the Community Rail Network, TransWilts CIC, and TravelWatch SouthWest.
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